
 
From: Sylvia Terry 
Sent: 15 August 2019 17:50
To: Hilary Saunders
Subject: Re: FW: New application post - NYM/2019/0466/AGRP - Stoupe Brow Cottage Farm,
Ravenscar - Natural England
 
Dear Hillary,
Will spoke to 'Natural England' (who had never done
one of these before) and was going to get someone
from the York Office to explain it to us. I have filled it
in and enclose a copy and I have submitted it to SCAIL
Now I hope our planning for the cattle shed can
progress
Yours sincerely
Sylvia Terry
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